Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals – Continuation of a Public Hearing 

The Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals will hold the Continuation of a Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 7, 2022, in the Memorial Room, Town Hall, 577 Bay Road at 7:00 PM and via Zoom.  The Public Hearing was opened on Wednesday, April 6, 2022. The petition was submitted by Harborlight Community Partners, 283 Elliot Street, Beverly MA, for a Comprehensive Permit pursuant to MGL Ch. 40B for the construction of a 45 unit multifamily housing. The property is located at 466 Highland Street, Assessor's Map 28-8, Lot 1, Zoning District RA and is owned by the Britton Family Trust, LLC. A copy of the complete application is available for review at the Building Department during Regular Business hours.
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